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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT
GENERAL SOLANO STREET, SAN MIGUEL, MANILA

NOTICE OF AWARD

February 10, 2025

MS. JEZIEL P. VIDAL

Sales Account Manager

Philippine Horizon Hotel, Incorporated (BAI Hotel Cebu)
Ouano Avenue, corner C.D.Seno, Mandaue City

6014 Cebu, Philippines

Dear Ms. Jeziel P. Vidal:

We are pleased to inform you that the contract for the project, “Lease of Venue for
the CY 2025 1stQuarter Regional Coordination Meeting,” is hereby awarded to
Philippine Horizon Hotel, Incorporated (BAI Hotel Cebu) in the amount of Eight
Hundred Eighteen Thousand Four Hundred Pesos (P818,400.00).

Based on the evaluation of your submitted documents, the Local Government and
Regional Coordination Bureau finds your submission as the lowest calculated and most
responsive quotation for the said project.

Thank you and God Bless.

Very truly yours

RYAN S. LITA
Director IV

DAL
Hotel, Incorporated (BAI Hotel Cebu)
' 2025
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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

DEPARTMENT OF BUDGET AND MANAGEMENT
GENERAL SOLANO STREET, SAN MIGUEL, MANILA

NOTICE TO PROCEED

February 10, 2025

MS. JEZIEL P. VIDAL

Sales Account Manager

Philippine Horizon Hotel, Incorporated (BAI Hotel Cebu)
Ouano Avenue, corner C.D.Seno, Mandaue City

6014 Cebu, Philippines

Dear Ms. Jeziel P. Vidal:

This is to inform your company that the performance of the obligations specified in
the attached Contract for the Project, “Lease of Venue for the CY 2025 1st
Quarter Regional Coordination Meeting,” shall commence upon receipt of this
Notice to Proceed.

Thank you and God Bless.

Very truly vour

RYAN S. LITA
Director IV

MS. JEZIEL P\[VIDAL
Philippine Horizn| Hotel, Incorporated (BAI Hotel Cebu)
Date: 0, 2025




